
McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL

FRENCH SUMMER SCHOOL
Department of Modern Languages

January 28, 1926.

Colonel Bovey, 
McGill University, 
Montreal.

Bear Colonel Bovey:-

In reply to your letter referring to the syllabus 
of the Newfoundland Memorial University College course 
for the first and second years in Arts,- I have the 
following comments to make :

(1) Their programme in first year seems to me to
be inadequate. It should include a few French texts, such 
as we have in our first year work, and I should also 
advise the teaching of general French History.

(2) The programme for second year would be satis­
factory providing it was well taught, and in the French 
language.

(3) As I don’t xnow how many hours are devoted to 
the teaching of French, nor what method is used,- direct
or indirect,- these remarks are made with some reservation.

Yours very faithfully,

RD/BS 
Enc 1.


